GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF POWER

NOTICE FOR EXTENSION
OF LAST DATE OF RECEIPT OF APPLICATIONS.

In reference to the advertisement for the post of
Chairman, in Damodar Valley Corporation
(DVC) published in the weekly Employment
News dated 15.10.2022, the last date of receipt
of applications has been extended up to
29.11.2022. Detailed vacancy circular dated
12.09.2022, is available on the websites of
Ministry of Power (www.powermin.gov.in)
and Damodar Valley Corporation

(www.dvc.gov.in).
Kumar Saurabh
Deputy Director (Thermal)




